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Title:

Comments: Dear USFS,

I do not support the logging of old growth tress at Waldo Lake, or in any other area of our public lands. Old
growth is too rare and is of much greater value left standing. It's 2020 for crying out loud! We know better than
this and you should as well.

Sincerely,

Adam Bronstein
Sisters, OR



